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change. He later gave a talk to students and faculty titled, ‘From Streetscapes to 
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3) On November 2, 2017, Mu Kappa helped the Department of Global Studies and 
the student club Get Global organize a diversity dinner focusing on the aftermath 
of the devastating hurricanes in Puerto Rico. This event promoted geography by 
bringing together a diverse group of students and faculty to learn about Puerto 
Rico from professor Zilkia Janer and student Adriana Galarza, who both have 
family ties to Puerto Rico, and by encouraging all attendees to donate to AAG’s 
Hurricane Relief Fund.  
 
 

“We have submitted a minimum of two posts this academic year to the Gamma Theta Upsilon 
International Facebook page at https://www.facebook.com/GammaThetaUpsilonInternational/. 
(Summaries and photos of chapter news and activities are particularly welcome, but first obtain 
permission of the GTU members described in the post and shown in the photo). The dates when we 
posted material on the GTU International Facebook posts are as follows:” 

 

Mu Kappa postings to the GTU International Facebook page:  
11/22/17: Robin Leichenko’s guest lecture, Geography Awareness Week. 
11/22/17: Mu Kappa board members together with Robin Leichenko. 
05/14/18: Mu Kappa initiates celebrate with acrobatics at the initiation ceremony. 
06/07/18: Mu Kappa joins GTU’s “Textbooks for Africa” drive and ships out seven boxes of 
books.  
 

 

Respectfully submitted, June 11, 2018,  

Kari B. Jensen 

 

 

 


